Justin Krupa

From: GEMS - Do Not Reply <onapgemssystem@hud.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 6:08 PM

To: Justin Krupa; Carey Thurston; Lisabeth Nielssen; Tom Wooten
Subject: FY 2025 IHBG Initial Plan (IHP) (Grant #: 55IT75313870) In Compliance
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.

Dear Thomas D. Wooten,

This email is to notify you that your FY 2025 (1/1/2025 - 12/31/2025 ) Indian Housing Block Grant
Program Initial Plan (IHP) (Grant #: 55IT5313870) for Samish Indian Nation has been marked In
Compliance. Please login to review here.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Maya Urban, Grants Management Specialist at maya.n.urban@hud.gov

Please do not reply to this email as this is a system-generated message.

Sincerely,
ONAP GEMS Support
Emails from outside the organization may contain malicious links and attachments. If you feel this message is malicious please

report it using the Report Message tool in the Outlook ribbon. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the source of this email and know the content is safe.



